Sherry Sian

- From: Sherry Sian
Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2003 9:16 AM
To: Laurie Stephenson’
Subject: Information Requirements for Consolidated Goldwin Ventures DAR
Laurie,

Please confirm that you have received the correspondence about additional information
reguirements for the DAR for Consolidated Goldwin Ventures issued yesterday.

Also, for your information North American General Resources Corporation did submit their

DAR yesterday. T expect to finish my review this morning.

Sherry

Sherry Sian, M.E.Des.
Environmental Assessment Officer
MVEIRB

Box 938, 5102 - 50th Avenue
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7

Phone: (B67) 766-7063

Fax: (867) 766-7074

e-mail: ssianCmveirb.nt.ca
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